Island Gospel Ministries, Bohol Inc.

Bohol – Philippines

June 10, 2023

Dear Friends and Prayer Partners

Grace and I are still in Oz. We've been home now longer than we were expecting. We can definitely see the Lord's hand in this delay, and we know that He is in control of all our plans, but we are anxious to get back to Bohol.

It has been wonderful to catch up with many of you over the past four months. Thank you for your warm fellowship, encouragement, and kindness to us during our travels. The work in Bohol has continued under the faithful guidance of our ministry team and island pastors. The ministries initiated before we left are going well. We divided the islands into 4 hubs to tighten the bonds between the churches and promote growth. This has resulted in much more interisland fellowship which has been encouraging. The rebuilding of typhoon damaged churches and homes continues with much work still needed. We are so grateful for God's supply to build bigger and better than before. There was another super-typhoon threat last month, but praise God it turned north and missed our islands.

Our plans are to return to Bohol as soon as possible to finalise building plans for school and dorm facilities; to prepare for a team of builders coming from Oz to help us; to put into place our Senior High school program for the new school year beginning in mid-August; and to help prepare for our Summer Mission activities in July.

Thanks to all who are praying for these plans and for all who are involved in this ministry. We are very grateful for all the encouragement and support you give.

God bless

Steve & Grace, Jun2 & Cara, and all at IGM

[Keep in touch with us at iombohol@yahoo.com]





Ministry... Pastors' fellowship





Teacher Training...





Teachers in action...





Youth ministry...







Womens' ministry...





Outreach...





Baptisms...



